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From: Catherine Stephens
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Foster, Grant; Benford, Brian
Subject: Olbrich Park and a new path forward - 3/23 meeting
Date: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 12:05:58 PM

Hello Transportation Commission, Alder Benford and Alder Foster,

I am in no way on board with the outcome from the Atwood Ave public meeting last night. 
Also, when one considers the long pause that occurred for this project, the path survey design
and data gathered falls short.   

I am writing to advocate for Option 4, and to ask the Transportation committee to listen
closely to SASY reps Lou Host Jablonski and Betty Chewning in the meeting this afternoon.
In case you have missed it, here is a video sharing more about this solution. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7OqcAAKjX1I.  

Moving forward, I ask for your wisdom to arrive at a safe solution that will benefit all park
users, children on the playground, others relaxing and enjoying the lake view, and bikes and
pedestrians moving through.  I ask you to pay close attention to accessibility needs on this
path near the lake.

Our treasured and public park spaces deserve more attention.  We can do better.

Thank you
Catherine Stephens
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